
 

 

 

       

 

Howard Cattle PFA 
Parent Faculty Association 

 

Membership Drive 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Did you know that by becoming a PFA member, 100% of your membership donation goes back 
to the school?  We encourage you to consider this opportunity to get involved by making a 
donation, in the attached envelope, to the PFA during the Membership Drive.  Your donation 
does not require you to volunteer, but does provide valuable support and gives us an opportunity 
as parents to make an impact on our children’s lives and education.   
 
Your donation goes straight to our school’s events, programs, library, assemblies, and so much 
more. Some of our upcoming events are listed below for the 2023-2024 school year:  
  
Academic Awards   Kindness Week Book Fairs             Field Trips      
Grandparents Day   Ice Cream Fridays Veterans Day   Variety Show 
6th Grade Activities   Red Ribbon Week        Rustler Events   Fall Festival           
Trimester Assemblies      Spirit Apparel         Holiday Boutique   Yearbook   
  

 
**OUR ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DRIVE runs from August 14th- August 28th** 

 
 Please complete the attached Membership envelope with your donation and return it to your 
child’s teacher.  If paying by check, please make payable to the Howard Cattle PFA.  Please note, 
if you have more than one child, please list all of their names on one envelope so each child will 
receive credit for their class. You can also make a donation for membership at 
howardcattlepfa.square.site. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in joining the Howard Cattle PFA and helping us continue to 
enhance your child’s school year and educational experience.  Let’s make it a year to remember! 
 
Your support is much appreciated! 
 
The Howard Cattle PFA 

 
 


